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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 002815
Date 01 October 2018

Christmas Lights

Request:

Please release the following information under the terms of the Freedom of
Information Act - The amount Wolverhampton council has spent on Christmas lights
over the following years:

• 2015,
• 2016,
• 2017,
• How much planned to spend for 2018.

In response to your request, please find our response below:

2015/16 = £48,675

2016/17 = £51,337

2017/18 = £74,501

2018/19 = £55,830

These are installation costs and not purchase of lights.


